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September 22, 2023 
 

TO:  All Bidders 
 
FROM:          Shelby Lesane, Procurement Advisor II 
 
SUBJECT:   Notification of Rejection for PWC2223071 AST System Conversion to UST 

System. 
 
 
This memo is to advise that PWC is rejecting all bids received on August 22, 2023, for the 
subject project.  
 

 
 

EVELYN O. SHAW, COMMISSIONER 
RONNA ROWE GARRETT, COMMISSIONER 
DONALD L. PORTER, COMMISSIONER 
CHRISTOPHER DAVIS, COMMISSIONER 
TIMOTHY BRYANT, CEO/GENERAL MANAGER 
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